
 
 

Public Notice 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROADS  

ALLEN ROAD, FORRESTDALE  

 
Pursuant to Section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 notice is hereby given that the 
City of Armadale has approved a Traffic Management Plan submitted by Densford Civil for 
the temporary closure of Allen Road, Forestdale, to enable the development of Allen Road 
services works.   

 

Location:  Allen Road, Forestdale, between Vaughan Cresent to Armadale Road end. 

 

Dates:  16 December 2024 until June 2025 (24/7 closure for this period) 

 

Contractors:  Densford Civil and Lux Traffic Management (LuxWorks) 

 

For further information, please contact Lux Traffic Management (LuxWorks) on 0456 786 
330 or email: siteplanning@luxtrafficwa.com 

 

 

Pascal Balley 

A/Executive Director Technical Services 


